
CompTIA® A+ CLASS & 
CERTIFICATION
11th & 12th Grade

Tuesdays and Thursdays 
June 13- July 27
9 am – Noon

Colorado Early College-
Aurora  
1400 S Abilene St. 
Aurora, CO  80012

CABPES is proud to offer the CompTIA A+ Certification Class to high school juniors 
and seniors. This program is designed to help students land entry-level positions in IT 
by ensuring they know the basics of working with hardware, networks, and computer 
systems. High school students earning a CompTIA A+ certification can get entry-
level IT positions at companies like Dell, Intel, Nissan, Blue Cross and Blue Shield 
and HP. CompTIA  A+ Certification is also widely accepted for college credit. 

For more information about the program and certification visit: www.comptia.org. 

Application to this program is required.

Visit www.CABPES.org

Apply for this program today!




